JANUARY 5, 2016 MHBS

# Happy New Year

RESOLVE TO START OFF ANOTHER GREAT YEAR OF BONSAI



WIRING LARCH JANUARY MEETING



WORK ON LARCH OR ANY OTHER TREE



WINTER WORK IS

# THE TWIG



So your larch looks like this?

Come and change it!
January 31 at Noon
at pfm bonsai

The January MHBS will be devoted to wiring larch (but you can wire anything). There will be a brief program by Pauline on larch and wiring but most of the day will be spent on wiring our trees. If your subject tree is frozen you can still wire it but save the bending until spring. Bring trees, tools and wire. If you are in need of wire, the studio is fully stocked with copper and aluminum.

Bring something to share for the group's lunch.

PAY YOUR DUES if you have not already.

Sign up for workshops.

Socialize with your bonsai friends.

See 2015's events in review on the big TV.

IF YOU HAVEN"T REGISTERED for MABS and/or ABS come and do it in person at the meeting.



wire makes the difference

JANUARY 5, 2016 MHBS

### MHBS PROGRAM AND BEYOND 2016

## Meetings at pfm bonsai unless otherwise indicated

- JANUARY 31 Larch Wiring Workshop
- FEBRUARY 28 Make your own pottery workshop
- MARCH See April 8
- APRIL 8 FRIDAY Mauro Stemberger ws and demo
- APRIL 15-17 MABS in Connexticut...so close!
- APRIL 24 Eastern White Cedars with Mark Arpag
- MAY 12-15 ABS in Grand Rapids MI
- MAY 21-22 Special weekend with guests Mark
   Comstock and his truck of stock & Bonsai
   Master Jim Doyle conducting bring your own tree
   workshops
- JUNE 25-26 Trip to Longwood Gardens and
- JULY 31 Club Field Trip
- AUGUST Demo and Workshop with David Hodgetts
- SEPTEMBER 10&11 5TH NATIONAL BONSAI

### **EXHIBITION IN ROCHESTER**

- SEPTEMBER 25 Club Show
- OCTOBER 30 Wiring plus lesson and workshop
- NOVEMBER 27 Display
- DECEMBER 3 Annual Dinner and Auction

#### MHBS OFFICERS

<u>President</u> Tom Kiszkiel 845 687 9115 <u>Kiszclove00@aol.com</u> <u>Vice President Programs</u> Jon Staples (802) 379-7873 <u>jstaples423@gmail.com</u>

<u>Vice President club show</u> Pauline Muth 518 882 1039

<u>Pauline@pfmbonsai.com</u>

<u>Treasurer</u> Molly Beverage 802-384-0310 <u>mbevera@gmail.com</u> <u>Secretary</u> Sandy Kiszkiel 845 687 9115 <u>Kiszclove00@aol.com</u> <u>Past President</u> David Payton 518-356-3299

<u>dpayton@nycap.rr.com</u>

Newsletter Editor Pauline Muth 518 882 1039
Pauline@pfmbonsai.com

<u>Club Photographer</u> Alan Tallman 914-980-5407 Awtallman@aol.com

Webmaster Larry Mossey 518 368-7960 LAMossey@gmail.com

THE MHBS WEB SITE IS <a href="http://mohawkhudsonbonsai.org">http://mohawkhudsonbonsai.org</a>

# Join us for bonsai learning and fun







Come and work with our guest and resident masters